











September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you are aware residential visit had been planned for the Year 2 children to visit Petty Pool. Unfortunately, due to unforeseen circumstances we will no longer be visiting Petty Pool.

Instead we will be visiting to Burwardsley. This is an experience we have offered our Year 2 children for fifteen years and they always have great fun as well as learning about their environment and each other. The children love this experience and it is usually only parents who may feel anxious. The centre is near enough for parents to collect children, if necessary, but we have never had to do this yet.

The children will be going in ONE group. We will be departing on Thursday 9th October, returning on Friday 10th October.

There will be an important meeting on Wednesday 17th September at 3:30pm in Mrs Pepper's Year 2 Classroom. At this meeting you will be provided with details about the activities that the children will be completing and additional information about the whole visit, so please try your best to attend. .

The cost of this visit will remain the same, £91.08 which covers all accommodation, food and activities. The cost for children in receipt of Pupil Premium funding will be £45.54. Please ensure that full payment is made via Arbour before Friday 19th September.

Burwardsley is a fantastic experience, one that staff enjoy volunteering for. The children will have a wonderful time and will remember their first residential for years to come.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.

Kind regards, Martine Gum

Headteacher











Woodford Lane, Winsford, Cheshire CW7 2JS Telephone: 01606 668790 Email: admin@stjosephs.cheshire.sch.uk







